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Mattsharp@fivetictrading.com <"Mattsharp@fivetictrading.com">
Thursday, January 28, 2010 12:24 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom it may concern,

I wish you to note my oppositon to the proposed implementation of a 10:1
leverage
This is one of the worst possible changes that could be made unless of course, it is your intention
to prevent 90% of Retail Traders continuing to trade.
You may indeed have some hidden agenda and in fact I can see no other reason why you would
want to impose such a ludicrous rule.

Regards

Matt Sharp


